PACIFIC CITY JOINT WATER-SANITARY AUTHORITY 

 NOTICE OF BOARD VACANCY

Effective April 10, 2024, Pacific City Joint Water-Sanitary Authority (PCJWSA) is accepting applications for the unexpired term of Board Position #4 to begin immediately. Applications are available at the PCJWSA office located at 34005 Cape Kiwanda Dr. Pacific City, Oregon 97135 or on line at www.pcjwsa.com. Applications will be accepted until the position is filled. 

Applicants must be an elector of the Authority, live within the boundaries of PCJWSA and be willing to attend scheduled meetings.  For more information, please call 503-965-6636. 

John Wesely, 
Authority Manager

